
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District 

of Neillsville, that members of the Board of Education will be hearing 

the District Leadership Profile Presentation for the new superintendent 

search from the HYA search firm on the 20th day of January 2025, at 

approximately 5:00 p.m. in the Board Meeting Room, 614 East 5th Street, 

Neillsville, Wisconsin. The Board will also be setting up an interview 

schedule at that time. No action will be taken during the meeting. 

 

 

              

           

 ___________________________________ 

             District Clerk 

 

 

            January 14, 2025________________   

             Date 

 

 

 

 

 


